From: Appiah, Francis O@DOT

Sent: Tuesday, August 24, 2021 5:59 PM
To: SCAG Green Region

Subject: Favor the SoCal Greenprint

Hello,

After listening to many people talk with my coworker, | heard Housing shortage, but no affordable housing.

They did not mention capacity increase on roads and highways when these expensive houses are built.

As a staff to transportation agency, | am worry about our infrastructure network such Highways, freeways, bridges and
more. Also, water crisis: The Developers and their associations who have concerns did not see water crisis in the SCAG
region. One person was bold enough to say there is no shortage of open spaces, but we have seen wildlife such as
mountain lions, bobcats, coyotes, to name few coming to residential areas. This means there is a shortage in open
spaces, so we need to preserve the existing ones and make that information available for all SCAG citizens and our
visitors. Think about future for all. We support the SoCal Greenprint. It has not new laws and it does not against
development.

Lastly should SCAG tagged UCLA, or USC or UCSB or UCI or any of the institution in the SCAG Region, would the
Developers accept or favor the Greenprint?

Thank you,

Francis Appiah

Mitigation Specialist

Department of Transportation

Division of Environmental Planning

100 S. Main Street, Los Angeles, CA 90012





